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IPS Statement on the Passing of Mr Hsuan Owyang 
 
 
 
The Institute of Policy Studies would like to express our deepest condolences to the family of 

Mr Hsuan Owyang for their loss and our gratitude for the late Mr Owyang’s invaluable 

contributions to IPS.  Mr Owyang had led IPS for several years as our longest serving Chairman, 

with wisdom, care, and passion for our enterprise as a think tank, and more broadly, for the 

promotion of good governance in Singapore and public discourse on critical policy issues. 
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